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The Department of Biochemistry and Biotechnology, in collaboration with the Department of 

Botany and Zoology, Dr. Ambedkar College, Deekshabhoomi, Nagpur, organized an alumni 

meeting for its past students. The meeting was held on March 28th, 2024, at 12:00 Noon, 

based on the availability of the maximum alumni members according to their votes on the 

alumni WhatsApp group. More than 58 members attended the meeting. The program was 

chaired by the Principal of the college, Dr. Mrs. Bhuvaneshwari Mehere, along with the Vice-

Principle of Science Faculty Dr. Mrs. Deepa Panhekar and coordinated by Dr. Utpal Dongre 

(HOD), while the organizing responsibilities were overseen by Dr. D. N. Begde and all 

teaching and non-teaching staff members of the department. Dr. Amit Bafna, Principle 

Scientist CSIR-NEERI was the guest of honor for the Alumni Facilitation event. 

Agenda of the Alumni Meeting: 

 Formation of departmental alumni association 

 Course of work and vision for the formation of such an association 

 Alumni inputs for improvements in the department/college  

 Student-Alumni interaction for student motivation and discussion on future avenues 



 Alumni suggestions on the development of new syllabi of courses more relevant for 

the future 

 Alumni success stories for student motivation 

A warm welcome was extended to all alumni members by offering flowers and a small token 

of appreciation. The meeting included discussions on the formation of the alumni association 

of the department, development, and the progression of the subjects and the department. Most 

of the alumni members voiced their consent on executing all the points detailed in the agenda 

of the meeting. Current students also had the opportunity to interact with highly placed 

alumni members to understand the course of their career progression and to seek advice 

regarding future career planning. 

Also, suggestions were sought from the alumni to improve the career opportunities of our 

present students. Mr. Pradip Hirapure expressed the formal vote of thanks on behalf of the the 

organizing department.    

By the end of the meeting Following members were present:

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Glimpses of the Meeting 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Feedback: 

 

 

  

 



 

 

 


